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Exhibit 1 

Suspension of Operations  

Nexstar Media Inc., licensee of low power television station WPNY-LP, Utica, New York, hereby notifies 
the FCC that the station has been off the  air since July 7, 2021.  During the week prior major storms 
damaged certain equipment on the antenna and transmitter, resulting in the station being  unable to 
operate at its authorized power on a consistent basis. In order to assess, the Nexstar took the station off 
the air as it has to send key operating components directly to the manufacturer for evaluation/repair 
and there are no suitable replacement parts to allow operation in the interim.  Nexstar hopes to have 
these issues resolved soon, but in the event repairs cannot be completed within thirty days it will file the 
appropriate request for special temporary authority to remain silent. 

 


